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15 December 2023 
 
The NSW Independent Planning Commission (Commission) received an updated 
Assessment Report for the Airly Mine Modification 5 (SSD-5581-Mod-5) project from the 
Department of Planning and Environment on Thursday 14 December 2023. The updated 
Assessment Report has now been published to the Commission’s website.  
 
The update consisted of the repair of broken reference links. The Commission advises that 
no other material changes were made to the Assessment Report by this update. 
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